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Comments: Hi there, I'm opposed to these projects because they would not be available to the public. These are

on public lands -- which are meant to be available for recreation for all, not only commercial/for profit groups. If

we're putting up shelters, temporary or permanent, they should be publicly accessible. If they're not, we're just

increasing crowding in already heavily used areas for commercial profit instead of public access. 


